

2 2, 11, 2013

Brussels, BARROSO (2013) 3533746 BARROSO (2013)

Mr Santiago ROURA Chairman of the Board of Directors Mr Luigi REBUFFI Chief Executive Officer European Organisation for Security

E-mail: <u>luigi.rebuffi@eos-eu.com</u>

Dear Mr Roura, Mr Rebuffi,

The President of the European Commission, Mr José Manuel Barroso, asked me to thank you for your letter of 18 November, about issues related to security.

Your letter has been transmitted to the responsible cabinet, which is looking into the points you have raised and will respond to you rapidly on the President's behalf. For any additional information, may I suggest you contact Mr Antonio Tajani, Vice-President of the Commission responsible for industry and entrepreneurship (e-mail: antonio.tajani@ec.europa.eu).

Yours sincerely,

A.F. POOLEY Head of Unit

Commission européenne, B-1049 Bruxelles / Europese Commissie, B-1049 Brussel - Belgium. Telephone: (32-2) 299 11 11. Office: Berl. 7/180. Telephone: direct line (32-2) 2956806. Fax: (32-2) 2964335.